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June 2018 

 

If you go down to the woods today ... 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents 

 

We are having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic! 

This is as a reward for children’s hard work in their Phonics Screening 

check. 

 

This will take place on Wednesday 4th July on the school field.  Children 

should bring in their teddies (or favourite toy) and a small blanket to sit 

on. 

 

If you would like to send in an item of food – it would be lovely if you 

could send in          

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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